
Dear Friend,

As our exciting Jazz on the Screen event approaches, I wanted to
spend a little time telling you about the very special people and
organizations we are going to be honoring. We don't make these
decisions lightly - everyone we are honoring has been chosen
because their commitment to Friends In Deed, and to the wider
community, has been above and beyond the call of duty. This
week: Grocery Outlet, AltadenaGrocery Outlet, Altadena.

Our friends, Mario and Michell, are the owners and operators of
Grocery Outlet, Altadena, and they are big believers in community.
We've been working with them since they opened their store in
December 2018 to get their food donations to our pantry and into
our community.

Before they even opened their store, Mario and Michell met with
FID's Pantry Director Tim to discuss a partnership. It was clear that
they wanted to serve the community as well as operate their
business. They have embraced the community, supported it, and
helped it to grow. Mario and Michell are good people with great
hearts and we are thrilled to be partnered with them in the fight
against food waste and hunger.

Our honorees hold a special place in our hearts - but the truth is,
every single one of you is vitally important to the work we do at
Friends In Deed. Please take the time to visit our event websitevisit our event website,
make a donation for a sponsorshipdonation for a sponsorship or in lieu of ticket pricelieu of ticket price, and signsign

https://groceryoutlet.com/grand-opening/altadena-ca
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/browse/donation
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/ticketing(details:ticketing-summary)
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome(authentication:login/sign-in)
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome


upup ready to participate in our online auction.

Finally, during this crisis period, FID staff have been working
extremely hard. In order to conserve energy for the long run we
have made the decision to close Friends In Deed for a week,
starting Monday. Any phone calls or emails we receive over the
week to come will be dealt with by fresh, rested staff on Monday 17
August.

Blessings, have a safe and lovely weekend,

Rabbi Joshua

​We can only operate with your help!



To visit our Jazz on the Screen website, please click herehere!

https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome


The Assistance League of Pasadena delivers huge donation of
School Supplies for our Back to School event!

Our thanks to the Friends In Deed board for supporting the CPK Pizza
with a Purpose event, by bringing lunch for the Women’s Room!



Another photo of Michell and Mario Guajardo of Grocery Outlet,
Altadena - this time delivering a huge donation of groceries to the

pantry


